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DISTRICT ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO WEBSITE 
www.deerfield.k12.wi.us 

 
Over the past five months, the Deerfield School Board’s ad hoc Communications 
Committee has been exploring opportunities to improve district communications 
to students, staff, parents and the community.  One of the areas of focus has 
been increasing community use of the district website to obtain information and 
current school news.  Through the communications discussions many changes 
and additions have been made which will provide greater information to the 
viewer. 
 
Please take a moment to visit the “remodeled” district website at 
www.deerfield.k12.wi.us to see: 
 

• A district online calendar listing events in both buildings.  Calendars can 
be viewed and printed with all events or by building level.   

• Fewer point and click menu choices on homepage with white markers 
highlighting the subsequent menu trees. 

• The “Voice” middle/high school newsletter posted every Friday afternoon 
under the Middle School and High School menus.  A great resource for 
school news announcements. 

• School Board committee pages listed individually with posted agendas 
and meeting minutes. 

 
“As we continue to put more information online, we are encouraging citizens to 
visit the website as an easy access point for information,” stated District 
Administrator Michelle Jensen.  “I think the community will be pleased with the 
changes which are a positive step to improving district communications.”   

 
 
 


